
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supplementary Document 

 
Dated 21 February 2024 

 
What Is This? 

 

This is a Supplementary Document for the Product Disclosure Statement dated 21 December 

2023 (“PDS”) for the issue of units in the Booster Innovation Fund.  

This document is to be read together with the PDS. 

No previous supplementary documents have been lodged in relation to the PDS. 

This supplementary document has been prepared to update information in relation to the 

The Booster Innovation Fund Sub-Committee. 

 

Supplementary Information  

From 21 February 2024 the Booster Innovation Fund Sub-Committee on page 36 has been updated to remove 

Brendon Doyle as an Investment Committee member.  

 

The changes are as follows: 

Remove: 
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